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Category:Television technologyAdvancing End-of-Life Care in Nursing
Practice: A Multifaceted Approach. Nursing participation in the end-
of-life care process and access to effective palliative and hospice
care are imperative to achieve high-quality, cost-effective care
that is aligned with the goals of patients and families. A
significant barrier to optimal care is the lack of skilled nursing
staff that specialize in end-of-life care. An interprofessional,
innovative education model is described that was implemented to
develop palliative care expertise for the service line. As part of
this education effort, the authors integrated current end-of-life
care best practices with universal palliative care principles to
develop a protocolized approach to end-of-life care in the home.In
previously known methods for processing liquid metal, such as
aluminum electrolysis by the Hall-Heroult process, it has been
customary to use molten cryolite as the solvent in the electrolysis
cells, and sodium fluoride has been used as the salt for the
electrolyte. The electrolyte of about 10% sodium fluoride in
cryolite has been used at the temperatures of about 900.degree. C.
and above. Certain difficulties were encountered in the operation of
the Hall-Heroult process using electrolytes that contain about 10%
of fluoride because of certain side reactions that occur in the
electrolytes at high temperatures and the corrosion that the
fluoride salt imparts to the cells. The fluoride salt forms soluble
fluorides which, in turn, form soluble fluorides on the cell anodes
and cathodes and cause the anodes and cathodes to dissolve. This
results in the formation of smut on the anodes and cathodes,
sometimes resulting in destruction of the anodes and cathodes. A
number of different electrolytes have been investigated for the Hall-
Heroult process in order to reduce the destructive effect of the
fluoride salt on the cell anodes. Among these are the use of various
fluorides such as sodium fluoride, potassium fluoride, or ammonium
fluoride. Some have used various organic liquids such as alcohols,
glycols, or ketones, or various gaseous fluids such as hydrogen,
carbon dioxide, chlorine, hydrogen chloride, or fluorine. Of course,
the use of these other fluoride salts has not completely eliminated
the corrosive effect of the fluoride salt on the cell anodes and
cathodes. However, as a result of extensive investigation of the use
of these other fluoride salts in the
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